
DHS Lunch, July 28, 2011 

The Blue Plate 

 
 

This month’s lunch was at The Blue Plate.  We had a remarkable turnout this 

month.  20 people came to the lunch.  Five of the 20 came from out of town.  There 

will be more about the 5 out-of- towners below. 

Front Row:  Pam Lion Smith, Glynda Thomas Stuckey, Sharon Buchanan 

Tolleson, Gayle McLeod Parsons, Brenda Avera Crosby, & Debbie Dennis 

Breckenridge.  Standing: Carol Trant Dean, Karen Douglass Smith, Gary Ferguson, 

Jane Brown Teel, Rhonda Holland Hooks, Lois Gary Robinson, Tony Smith, Karen 

McKinney Lord, Larry Tolleson, Randy Johnson, Danny Sharp, Carmie Parrish 

Davis, Clark Loftin, & Bob Whiddon. 

 

 

 



Here are the folks who came in from out of town today. 

 

 
 

 

Pam Lion Smith & husband, Tony along with Glynda 

Thomas Stuckey drove up from Panama City, Florida. 

 
Thank you Pam, Tony, and Glenda for making the effort to join us at the lunch 

today.  Your presence there was enjoyed by one and all.  We wish we could see 

more of you. 

 

 

Jane Teel Brown drove down from Auburn yesterday.  She is 

visitng with her mother and will return to Auburn tomorrow.  

Thank you Jane for making the effort to attend the lunch.  We all 

enjoyed seeing and visiting with you today. 

 



     

Rhonda Holland Hooks drove down this 

 morning from Birmingham to join us.  It was  

great seeing you!  She attended the 40
th

 reunion 

 for a short while at the Friday event and we had 

 not seen her since until today.  Thank you Rhonda. 

 

Here are the photos from today: 

 

 



 

 
 

As you can tell by the photos, a good time was had by all!  As we were 

leaving today, we ran into a fellow classmate who was having lunch there but not 



with us.  She said she kept seeing folks that looked like people she knew so she 

came back to investigate.     

 
It was Beki Johnston from our class.  She is now on the lunch list and perhaps 

she will be joining us in the future for our lunches.  Good to see you Beki and thank 

you for coming over and finding us today.   

 

Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of the 

lunches, you should try and come sometime.  We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs!   

Try it sometime, you may just like it.  This document will be posted to our website 

http://dothanhigh1970.com   in the Photo Albums section.   Please visit the website 

from time to time and check out the message board for information about what is 

going on with fellow classmates.  Also remember to keep you classmate profile up 

to date with your current address, phone and email information.  Also, if you are not 

getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email & would like to 

receive them, please contact me at ddbreckenridge@graceba.net. 

 

I hope you enjoyed the photos.  Take care, be safe and you’ll get another 

lunch summary next month. 
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